
Summary Form for Electronic Document Submittal Form F

Print From

Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15123. Please include one copy of the Notice of Completion Form (NOC) with your submission and attach the 
summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Valley Sanitary District Westward Ho Sewer Siphon Replacement Project
	Lead Agency: Valley Sanitary District
	Contact Name: Ron Buchwald, PE, Engineering Services Manager
	Email: rbuchwald@valley-sanitary.org
	Phone Number: 760-238-5400
	Project Location: Indio                                                                                                      Riverside
	Project Description: The proposed Westward Ho Siphon Replacement Project would install a new sewer line between Westward Ho Drive on the west end and Indio Water Authority (IWA) property on the east end, a total distance of approximately 1,130 feet. The proposed project would replace the existing siphon by connecting a new pipeline segment to the existing pipeline at connection points within Westward Ho Drive on the west side and within the IWA Plant No. 4 property on the east side of the Coachella Valley Stormwater Channel (CVSC). The new segment would be installed approximately 50 feet under the CVSC (at its deepest point) using horizontal directional drilling (HDD) to avoid direct impacts to the channel and impacts to the pipeline from future storm events.  
	Project's Effects: The Proposed Project would not have potentially significant effects once conditions of approval and mitigation measures are incorporated. Implementation of mitigation would reduce impacts to nesting birds (biological resources) to less than significant. Standard procedures would reduce potential impacts to archeological resources and human remains to less than significant. With mitigation, temporary construction noise would be reduced to less than significant. 
	Areas of Controversy: None known. 
	List of Agencies: Federal Emergency Management Agency

 


